TORNILLO INDEPENDENT/
SCHOOL DISTRICT @

Educating children today to be the leaders of tomorrow.

Effective Monday, September 14, 2020

With approval from TDA/USDA, Tornillo ISD will provide free curb side “GRAB and GO” meals to all
children under the age of 18.

Meal will be available from 9am — 11 am at Tornillo High School

If student/child is with the parent when they pick up meals, no documentation is required. If
student/child cannot accompany the parent during pickup, one of the following is required.

Student ID card

Birth certificate for children not in school
Student report card

Official letter from school stating child is enrolled

Once information is verified, parent will be provided with a notice indicating they have been verified and
will no longer be required to bring child/student documentation.

For students that are attending school at the campus, both breakfast and lunch will be provided to them
at their regular breakfast and lunch hours.

No duplicate meals will be served



